
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Earlier this afternoon, the RCMP placed Georges Vanier Elementary School in a lockdown due to an 
incident in the neighborhood. The lockdown was lifted roughly 30 minutes later. 
 
During this lockdown,  access to the school was restricted and no one was able to enter or exit the 
building. 
 
The neighborhood situation did not involve Georges Vanier Elementary staff or students but out of an 
abundance of caution, the area was secured by the RCMP.  
 
At no time was there any danger to students, staff or parents and everyone’s cooperation was 
appreciated.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions at 604-596-1030.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Lianne McBride 
Principal   
 

                     Georges Vanier Elementary 
                                                                                       6985-142nd Street 

                                     Surrey, B.C., Canada, V3W-5N1 
                                                         Phone: (604) 596-1030      Fax: (604) 596-0331    
                                      Web:  http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/georgesvanier     Twitter: @georgesvanier36 

 
 

 
 
 
 


